
Gopinath Bardoloi Nagar, Gawabati-81014, Assam, India 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY : UNIVERSITY CLASSES, G.U. 

Gauhati University 

This for general information of all concerned that the Post Graduate Entrance Examination (PGET), 2024 for admission to the various P.G. Programmes of Gauhati University and its affiliated colleges will be held at various examination centres across the North Eastern States of India from July 9-11, 2024. 

(For Post Graduate Programmes for the session 2024-25) 

For more information, please visit: 

ADMISSION NOTIFICATION 

https://admissions.gauhat.ac.in/ 
This has approval of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, G.U. dated 22.05.2024. 

Ref No. GU/SUC/2024/1387 

1. The Registrar, G.U. 
Copy forwarded for favour of information to: 

2. The Treasurer, G.U. 
3. The Academic Registrar (i/c), G.U. 

4. The Controller of Examinations, G.U. 
5. All Heads of the Academic Departments, G.U. 
6. Principals of all affiliated colleges of G.U. 

9. Notice Board 
10. Office File 

7. The Secretary to the VC, G.U. 

Secretary /c), Uníversity Classes 
Gauhati University 

& Convener, Admission Commiteg 

8. The System Officer, G.U. with a request to publish the above notification in the-l Website. 

Dated: 22/05/2024 

Secretary (i/c), University Classes 
Gauhati University 

& Convener, Admission Committea 
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